
 

 

     Signal Hill Community Foundation 
     2175 Cherry Avenue 
     Signal Hill, California 90755-3799 
 

                      A registered 501 (c) (3) Tax ID # 91-2057104 

 
 

November 1, 2024 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 
 
The Signal Hill Community Foundation respectfully requests 
consideration to serve wine at the upcoming Vice Mayor Reception 
on Friday, November 8, 2024, from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at the 
Signal Hill Public Library – Signal Point Terrace.  
 
Guests will enjoy a wine and appetizers, followed by a presentation 
to recognize and celebrate the career of outgoing Vice Mayor Ed 
Wilson.  
 
The reception is open to the public and we anticipate having 150 
people in attendance.  All permits and licenses, including security 
guard services, will be secured in compliance with local and state 
regulations. Wine will only be poured for persons ages 21 and older, 
and limited drink tickets will be issued for each person. 
 

The Foundation is requesting approval from the City Council to allow 
that wine be served at the reception on Friday, November 8, 2024, 
from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  

 
We thank you for your consideration and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dennis Apodaca 
 
Dennis Apodaca 
Vice President/Treasurer  
 
 

Board of Directors 
 

Keir Jones 
President 
City Council Representative 

 
Dennis Apodaca 
Vice President/Treasurer 
Metro Shelving Products 

 
Andrew Zacharias 
Secretary 
The Jewel Box Children’s Theater 
Company 
 
Alex Carnino 
Board Member 
Signal Hill Petroleum 

 
Albert Chang 
Board Member 
Signal Hill Resident 

 
Pam Dutch Hughes 
Parks and Recreation 
Commissioner Representative  

 
Daritza Gonzalez 
Board Member 
Signal Hill Resident 
 

Hannah Rausch 
Board Member 
Signal Hill Resident 
 

Marty Simonoff 
Board Member 
EDCO/Signal Hill Disposal 

 
Yvette E. Aguilar 
City Liaison/Ex officio 
Parks, Recreation and Library 
Services Director  


